
 
 

DATE: August 24, 2017 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 5 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Walter Singer Bust 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Receive an update on the placement of the Walter Singer Bust and 

provide feedback as needed 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In 2015, the City removed the Walter Singer Bust from the Veterans Community Plaza with the 
intention of placing it in a location near the History Museum. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The final placement for the Walter Singer Bust has been delayed due to uncertainties with the 
placement of the Hillview Community Center and the transition to the new Executive Director at 
the History Museum.  There has been some hesitancy from the History Museum to some of the 
sites proposed for installation.  City staff has been exploring options for sites near the History 
Museum as well as near the Chamber of Commerce building in Lincoln Park. 


